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Submission: The Government and the energy companies struck a devastating blow to pensioners who were getting the solar
feed in tariffs. Now that those tariff payments are far less, pensioners are really hurting. I believe that the original feed in tariffs
should be reinstated for all pensioners with solar panels so they can survive on the pension. When you stripped that higher feed
in tariff from pensioners you drove many to the wall, including myself. When the Government decides such policies you need to
remember that the pension is NOT keeping up with the CPI. In fact it is falling way short. Many pensioners are now living well
below the poverty line and the change to feed in tariffs did not help matters. The Government is destroying lives allowing these
extremely low tariffs to apply across the board. Please give the pensioners a fair go so they can pay their bills.





